
VC’s student roadshows: Destination 2026 and Beyond

Dear UP students,

Professor Tawana Kupe, the University of Pretoria’s Vice-Chancellor and Principal, cordially 
invites you to attend a presentation of the institution’s strategic plan, Destination 2026 and 
Beyond.

During this session, Prof Kupe will elaborate on the plan, which is in line with the University’s 
objective of becoming a future-focused, transdisciplinary, global African institution.

You may attend the in-person session at the Amphitheatre on Hatfield campus or participate 
online.

The session will take place on:
	 Wednesday, 1 June, 17:30 – 19:00

Online attendees will be able to post questions in the ‘ask live questions’ tab, which the VC will 
answer at the end of the presentation. Don’t miss this opportunity to interact with the VC and 
pose questions directly to him and the University leadership team.

The VC hopes to see you there!

                                   Register

https://events.universityofpretoria.live/strategic-plan-roadshow/
https://www.linkedin.com/school/university-of-pretoria/
https://www.youtube.com/c/UPvideolibrary
https://www.instagram.com/universityofpretoria/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/uptuks
https://www.facebook.com/UnivofPretoria/
https://www.up.ac.za/

